# WALLINGTON P.S. NEWSLETTER

WALLINGTON STRAWBERRY FAIR

20th December 2012

608-610 Wallington Road Wallington 3222

Ph: 5250 1841 Fax: 5250 1459

Email: wallington.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

## **Principals News**

Being that this is the final notice for 2012, some important dates for next year are as follows:

Term 1: 29 January to 28 March

Term 2: 15 April to 28 June

Term 3: 15 July to 20 September Term 4: 7 October to 20 December

Please remember that <u>year levels 1-6 resume on 30th January</u> and <u>Prep start their schooling on 31st January</u>.

The first day of term 1 is a student free day to allow staff to prepare for the year ahead.

#### Thank you

Friday 21st of December will be Mrs Hunter's final day with our School. We wish her all the best with her future. We have enjoyed the time that we have had with Mrs Hunter in the School and thank her for all of her support.

### Goodbye and good luck

On Tuesday 18th December, our Year 6 students graduated and will be embarking on their next level of schooling next year. Thank you to all of you, you have made us proud, and we wish you all the best with your time at High School.

#### **School Council**

We will be seeking new members for the School Council next year. If you are interested, please let me know. A big thank you goes out to Robert Dungen for all of his support with Wallington Primary School. Robert has been a member of the School Council for 7 years & will be retiring from his role as Council President as of the end of 2012.



Finally, on behalf of all the team at Wallington Primary School, I would like to wish all our families a very Merry Christmas and a safe holiday period.

5 days to go!

